
 
 

February 1st, 2019 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
During my research of solicitor internship opportunities in the major law firms in Ireland, I 
was struck by the broad client base, range of corporate social responsibility and business ethos 
associated with Byrne Wallace. I have familiarised myself with the firm’s history, culture of 
excellence and position as one of Ireland’s leading law firms. As a recent Commerce 
Graduate, I am hoping to pursue a career in law. I am currently studying for four FE1 
examinations in March and I am looking forward with enthusiasm to beginning my solicitor 
training in 2019.  
 
Byrne Wallace appeals to me because of their reputation in local and international business 
affairs. I am particularly impressed in the firm’s strong reputation as the ​first and only large 
Irish law firm certified with ​ISO 27001​ ​by Certification Europe in Ireland​. As well as Byrne 
Wallace’s excellent reputation in a wide variety of practice areas, both their Trainee and 
Internship Programmes are recognised as one of the firm’s great strengths.  
 
I have submitted a strong curriculum vitae highlighting a consistent level of achievement as 
well as a wide variety of unique extra-curricular activities such as charity work and an 
interesting profile of part-time employment. You will see from my CV that I have 
demonstrated excellent time-management skills and leadership qualities, particularly during 
my final year of college. Through my different working relationships I have developed 
leadership and communication skills that I will be able to bring to my internship.  
 
During my time in university, I have balanced academic studies (consistently obtaining a 2.1 
score), with an active social life and extracurricular activities while maintaining part-time 
employment. This gives me the confidence to believe that I have the necessary attributes to 
meet the challenges and demands of the Byrne Wallace Summer Internship Programme.  
 
I hope I am fortunate enough to discuss my application further with you and look forward to 
hearing from you in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sorcha O’Loughlin 

http://certificationeurope.com/iso-27001-information-security/

